
To:  All Infant 1 Families 
From: The BrightPath Administrative Staff 
 
Effective immediately, per New York State Office of Children and Family Services, infants 
under the age of 12 months are no longer permitted the use of blankets in the classroom. 
This includes during nap times. Our rooms are kept at a comfortable temperature, however if 
you elect to bring in a sleep sack, please make sure it meets these requirements: 
(sleep sacks will only be allowed for children under 12 months of age) 
 
- The child must be able to move freely inside the sleep sack 
- No Sleeves or hand covers      
- No Velcro                                                                                                   PERMITTED  
- It cannot be weighted 
- Fleece or cotton material only 
- No elastic openings/closing 
- Label sleep sack with child’s first and last 

name 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOT PERMITTED  


